
Mr. John Chakam1an 
5 Ned Court 
Middletown, N.J. 07748 

Dear Mr. Chakamian: 

December 5, 1974 

We great y appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship 
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our recei pt #19616 is enclosed. 

En c. 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibash1an 
Office of the Primat e 


